
From: Tegdesch, Elizabeth (MPCA)
To: Davis, Richard (COMM)
Cc: Kromar, Karen (MPCA); Card, Dan (MPCA); Steinwand, Fawkes (MPCA); Getman, Roberta (MPCA); Brist, Jim

(MPCA)
Subject: MPCA Comment Letter - Three Rivers Wind Farm
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 1:49:32 PM
Attachments: Three Rivers Wind Farm Comment ltr.pdf

Attached are the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency’s comments on the Three Rivers Wind Farm
project. A paper copy will follow by U.S. mail.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this comment letter to Karen Kromar at
Karen.kromar@state.mn.us
 
 
Thank you.
 
 
Elizabeth Tegdesch
Environmental Review and EQB Support
651-757-2100
Elizabeth.tegdesch@state.mn.us
 
 
NOTICE: This email (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C.
2510-2521. This email may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any retention, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. Please reply back to the sender that you have received this message in error, then delete it. Thank you
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From: GraggJohnson, Kelly (ADM)
To: Davis, Richard (COMM)
Subject: Three Waters Wind Farm Site Permit Application; SHPO Project No. 2019-2340
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 4:12:06 PM
Attachments: 2019-2340.pdf
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Mr. Davis –
 
We noted in the Permit Application under Section 8.6 Cultural and Archaeological Resources, 8.6.1
Resources, that it was noted that the SHPO had not provided comments on the Cultural Resource
Literature Review Report dated September 16, 2019. We received a copy of this report on
September 23, 2019 and provided comments to In Situ Archaeological Consulting on October 28,
2019. Please see the attached letter for your records. We look forward to further consultation on
this project and to reviewing the results of the Phase I survey when they become available.
 
Best Regards,
 
Kelly
 
 

Kelly Gragg-Johnson | Environmental Review Specialist
50 Sherburne Avenue, Suite 203
Saint Paul, MN 55155
(651) 201-3285
kelly.graggjohnson@state.mn.us

  

Planning a visit to access SHPO's files? Learn about security changes and how to arrange a
visit.
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